
Dear Mr. Myers,

I appreciate the opportunity to serve you and want to thank you for your 
confidence and patience with the Congressional Inquiry process. Though a response has
not yet been received from the agency, rest assured that my office will continue to 
monitor your case and keep you informed throughout the process. 

Although I cannot guarantee a particular outcome, I will do my best to ensure you 
receive a fair and timely response. In the interim, should you have any questions, feel free 
to contact my office by email at casework@rubio.senate.gov or call the Orlando Regional 
Office at (407) 254-2573 or (866) 630-7106, toll-free in Florida. 

Sincerely,

Marco Rubio

United States Senator

Each week I provide a weekly update on issues in Washington and ways in which my office can 
assist the people of Florida. Sign up here for updates on my legislative efforts, schedule of 
events throughout Florida, constituent services and much more. 
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